
BARNSLEY METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

HIGHWAYS ACT 1980 
 

THE METROPOLITAN BOROUGH OF BARNSLEY 
(A628 DODWORTH ROAD/BROADWAY JUNCTION IMPROVEMENT)  

(CLASSIFIED ROADS) (SIDE ROADS) ORDER 2019 
 
The Barnsley Metropolitan Borough Council hereby give notice that they have made, 
and submitted to the Secretary of State for Transport for confirmation, an Order 
under Sections 14 and 125 of the Highways Act 1980 authorising the Council to:- 
 
(a) improve highways (including raising lowering or otherwise altering); 
(b) construct new highways; 
(c) stop up private means of access to premises; and 
(d) provide new means of access to premises 
 
all on or in the vicinity of the route of the classified roads known as A628 Dodworth  
Road Barnsley which the Council proposes to improve from a point 40 metres south  
west of its junction with the south western kerb line of Pogmoor Road Barnsley  
generally north easterly for a distance of 350 metres; and  the A6133 Broadway  
Barnsley which the Council proposes to improve from its junction with the south  
eastern kerb line of Dodworth Road Barnsley south easterly to its junction with the  
north western kerb line of Beaumont Avenue Barnsley;  all at Pogmoor, Barnsley,  
South Yorkshire. 
 
A copy of the Order and of the relevant plans may be inspected free of charge 
during normal opening hours 9 am to 5 pm Tuesdays, Thursdays & Fridays, 9 am to 
7 pm Mondays and Wednesdays and 9.30 am to 4 pm on Saturdays at the Library 
@ the Lightbox, 1 The Glassworks, Barnsley. 

 
Any person may not later than Monday 30

th
 September 2019 object to the 

confirmation of the Order by notice to the Secretary of State for Transport, 
Department for Transport, National Transport Casework Team, Tyneside House, 
Skinnerburn Road, Newcastle Upon Tyne NE4 7AR stating the grounds of objection.  
         
In submitting an objection it should be noted that your personal data and 
correspondence will be passed by the Secretary of State for Transport to the Council 
to enable your objection to be considered. Where the Order becomes the subject of 
Public Inquiry Procedures, all correspondence is copied to the Inspector conducting 
the Inquiry and will be kept in the Inquiry Library, where it is publicly available. If you 
do not wish your personal data to be forwarded, please state your reasons when 
submitting your objection and the Secretary of State will copy your representations, 
with your name and address removed, to the Council and if there is to be a Public 
Inquiry they will be seen by the Inspector, who may give them less weight as a 
result. 
 

 
A.C. FROSDICK 
Executive Director of Core Services & Solicitor to the Council  
P. O. Box 600, 
Barnsley   
S70 9EZ 
 
Dated:  13 August 2019  


